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UOG Endowment Foundation partners with Opake  

on limited edition T-shirt 

The University of Guam Endowment 
Foundation has partnered with Opake Guam 
to produce a limited edition T-shirt to 
commemorate the foundation’s 2021 “G is for 
Giving” fundraising campaign. The T-shirts are 
available while supplies last to anyone who 
donates $50 or more to the foundation in 
support of University of Guam programs and 
students.  

Opake Guam is a local brand and a retail 
boutique for apparel, urban art, and skate 
goods inspired by Guam’s culture and lifestyle.   

The shirt design shows two hands exchanging a seedling, symbolizing the act of giving 
in a way that will benefit the community -- through the planting of a seed that will grow 
and bear fruit.  

Funds raised will go toward capital projects, student scholarships, equipment 
purchases, research grants, bringing in visiting professors and lecturers, and more.  

To learn more about these limited edition T-shirts and opportunities to give, please 
contact the University of Guam Endowment Foundation at (671) 735-2957 or 
info@uogendowment.org, or visit https://give.uog.edu. 
 



### 
 

Photo caption:  
University of Guam Student Government Association representatives model new T-
shirts designed by Opake for the UOG Endowment Foundation’s “G is for Giving” 
campaign, a fundraiser for UOG programs and student scholarships. (From left) 
Christian Gyles Ramos, Kyona Rivera, and Edrico Reyes. 
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